
SHINING A SPOTLIGHT  
ON APCIA’S POLITICAL  
ENGAGEMENT

Thank you to all the APCIA members and staff who 
supported our political engagement efforts  

throughout 2023!

Your participation and dedication have positioned the APCIA PE team 
for success in 2024, which will be a critical year for our industry.

Below, we’re highlighting the accomplishments you’ve helped make 
possible this year by shining a spotlight on the top statistics from our 

political action committee and grassroots programs. 

VOICE OF AMERICA’S INSURERSINSURING AMERICA PAC

Campaigns: 

45
Total $ raised: As of December 20, 2022

More than $1,376,000 and counting

Success rate:

79%1,053 donors from 74 companies

Advocates:

Over 28,000
# of company campaigns hosted:

20

Letters sent:

Over 56,000
Total $ disbursed to federal and state candidates: 

$1,031,000

Issues targeted by campaigns:

17
# of federal and state candidates supported:

204

States with campaigns:

18
$431,500

raised for key lawmakers by 22 Insuring America PAC 
fundraisers at a 6 to 1 PAC leverage

Click here to learn about the PAC. Click here to learn about Grassroots.

Thank you again for the gift of a strong year of political 
engagement. We hope you have a happy holiday season, 
and we look forward to what the new year holds as we 
continue to work together on behalf of our industry!  

https://voiceofamericasinsurers.org/pac-info/
https://voiceofamericasinsurers.org/

